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19th April 2021 

Year 4 – Murton Park, York Visit 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Date of visit 4th May 2021 

Timings 8:10am – 5:00pm 

Places to be visited Murton Park York 

Cost £23.00 

Mode of transportation Coach 

Dress requirements School jumper and comfy, weather 

appropriate clothing including a 

raincoat. 

Meal requirements Pack lunch with drink  

Pocket money if desired £5 maximum 

 

This year, a residential visit to Roman York that had been arranged for Year 4 has 

unfortunately had to be cancelled. However, we are able to offer the children part of the 

trip in the form of a full day Roman experience at Murton Park in York.  This educational visit 

will provide the children with plenty of opportunities to learn about the Romans and their 

occupation of Britain.  

 

  A full day at Brigantium- Life in a Roman Fort  

The children will travel to Brigantium for a hands-on activity day led by two 

members of the Murton Park Living History team. The day supports our study of 

life in Britain in the first-century. Arriving as new recruits drawn from a local 

Celtic tribe, the children will be taken to a turf and timber fort, issued with their 

uniforms and military equipment, and will experience first-hand the daily life of 

a Roman soldier. They will learn new skills and all about the discipline and 

team-work that made the Roman Army so formidable. Murton Park is 

adhering to all guidance in relation to COVID-19 and risk assessments have 

been performed. 

 

If you wish your child to participate in this visit, please ensure you tick the consent box on 

SCOPay. There will be a charge of £23.00 to cover the cost of the visit. If you have paid any 

monies towards the cancelled York residential, this will be automatically transferred in full or 

part payment of this day visit. This is a voluntary contribution and no pupil in the group will 

be omitted from the visit, but if we receive insufficient funds then the visit may have to be 

cancelled.  If you have applied and are eligible for Free School Meals, or have previously 

claimed for free school meals, the full cost of the visit will be subsidised by school. Please do 

not make a voluntary contribution in this case. You can apply online for Free School Meals 

at www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals 
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If, after payment there is any further credit on your account for the York residential, you 

may ask for this to be either transferred or refunded by emailing 

jenniemccarrick@saltaire.bradford.sch.uk  If you are requesting a refund, please complete 

and include the attached refund form in your email. 

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the 

Year Four team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

                                                                                                      

Miss Jacklin 

Fiennes Class Teacher and Middle Phase Leader of Learning 

Mr Hurtault 

Earhart Class Teacher 
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